
From: Webmaster  
Sent: December-08-13 9:36 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0365 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
In regards to the proposal of Union Gas Limited application to change its natural gas rates 
effective January 1, 2014, I have the following main concern: again, in Ontario, it seems that 
some portions of the province are required to subsidize other portions for no specific reason. I 
did attempt to review the over 900 page submission; however, it was overly onerous and 
convoluted. Finding specific reasons and explanation was not to be reasonably found.  
 
As with other services such as hydroelectricity, municipalities located outside of the Greater 
Golden Horseshoe and beyond are responsible for subsidizing the cost of electricity, mostly for 
peak times.  
My concern is that, once again, residents who choose to live outside of specific geographic areas 
of the province are penalized.  
Please provide notification of any further ination, hearing proceedings, or documents in regards 
to this application (EB-2013-0365).  
 
Yours truly,  
T. Givens  

Name: Tricia Givens 

Address:   
  

 

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company:  
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